March 16, 2020
Good Evening Miller Parent(s),

[bookmark: _GoBack]Great news, in an effort to strengthen virtual learning platform Miller Elementary Administration in coordination with Dearborn Public Schools Superintendents Office have authorized the distribution of Chromebooks to the PARENTS of Miller Elementary students who DO NOT have a learning device at home.  

Chromebook Distribution Schedule 
Parents of Kindergarten through Second Grade Students may check out a Chromebook between 9:00 – 10:30 A.M.   
Parents of 3rd – 5th Grade Students may check out a Chromebook between 10:30 – 12 P.M.
ONLY Parents of Miller students will be allowed to sign out one Chromebook per Miller student.  Please bring a valid ID (Michigan Driver’s License or ID Card) and be prepared to provide Student(s) ID number.  Information related to home internet services was sent yesterday, but just in case here is the link: https://www.wxyz.com/news/national/coronavirus/comcast-offering-internet-essentials-package-free-for-60-months-during-coronavirus-outbreak 
     
Respectfully,

Mr. Radewin Awada – Principal
Mrs. Amal Abdulla – Assistant Principal
Team Miller
